Town of Westminster

Recommendations of the Capital Planning Committee for
special town meeting, Nov. 17, 2015

Votes taken on Oct. 27 and Nov. 9, 2015

(Article 5) Highway Department- $20,000 for engineering of Batherick Rd.
to be transferred from Road Maintenance Stabilization. Voted 5-0 opposed to this
article.

{Article 6) Police Department- $35,000 for generator to be funded by
transfer from previous police dept. article for a vehicle. Voted 5-0 in support of
this article.

(Article 12) Establish OPEB trust fund and transfer $100,000 from free cash
to the trust fund. Voted 4-0 in support of this article.

(Article 14) Transfer $100,000 from free cash to General Stabilization Fund.
Voted 4-0 in support of this article

(Article 15) Transfer $250,000 from free cash to Technology Stabilization
Fund. Voted 4-0 in support of this article.

(Article 16) Transfer $200,000 from free cash to Capital Equipment
Stabilization Fund. Voted 4-0 in support of this article.

(Article 17) Transfer $200,000 from free cash to Building Maintenance
Stabilization Fund. Voted 4-0 in support of this article.

(Article 18) Transfer $250,000 from free cash to OPEB Stabilization Fund.
Voted 4-0 in support of this article.

(Article 19) Transfer $200,000 from free cash to Road Maintenance
Stabilization Fund. Voted 4-0 in support of this article.

Submitted: Keith Harding



